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Dr Paul Dawson, Head of Evidence and Insight, MOPAC 

 

Apologies 

Commander Paul Betts, MPS 

 

 

Police and Crime Plan Project 

 

1. Dr Rick Muir, Director of the Police Foundation, discussed with the Panel the findings 

of the Foundation’s research and considerations on the purpose of policing and 

prioritisation.   

 

2. Dr Paul Dawson, Head of Evidence and Insight at the Mayor’s Office for Policing and 

Crime (MOPAC), outlined MOPAC’s work in preparation of the development of a new 

Police and Crime Plan following the May 2021 Mayoral election.  

 

3. The Panel reflected on and discussed the issues that were raised. 

 

4. The Panel wished to express their appreciation to Dr Muir and Dr Dawson for 

supporting the project by sharing their expertise.   

 

___________________________ 
 

The Panel’s next meeting will be on 12 April 2021. 


